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__________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Date: _________________________ 

Dear  , 

This letter is to inform you that your foster home is being closed in good standing for the 
following reason: 

We appreciate your service as a foster parent to the children of Tennessee. If you desire to 
reopen your home again in the future, please feel free to contact us to determine next steps. 

We ask that you consider providing DCS with feedback on your fostering experience. Feedback 
can be provided through the survey link or QR code below. 
https://stateoftennessee.formstack.com/forms/foster_parent_exit_survey_2023 

Survey results will remain anonymous and be reviewed by Regional and Central Office leadership 
in an effort to inform and improve the agency’s practice. 

Again, we appreciate your service, investment, and commitment to the children and families we 
serve and wish you the best. 

Sincerely, 
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